
Winter Weather Overnight Parking

Public parking lots are 
available during winter 
weather parking bans that 
prohibit on-street parking.  
These parking lots are 
available for overnight parking 
on various nights of the week 
during a Winter Weather 
Parking Ban.  Each lot has to 
be cleared of snow, so the 
overnight parking availability 
rotates between the lots daily 
to accommodate snow 
removal operations.  
*Please read the signs 
carefully to avoid parking in 
reserved spots!
View details online at: 
www.KeeneNH.gov/snow

During a Winter Weather Parking Ban, 
public parking lots are open on these 
nights:  (subject to change)

   

Gilbo Ave.
Commercial

Lot

Gilbo
East
Lot

Elm
Lot

Wells
Lot

Contact:  City of Keene, Parking Division, (603) 357-9845, 3 Washington Street, Keene NH 

 Mon/Wed/Fri Nights
 The Commercial Lot has some 
public spaces available overnight 
on Monday, Wednesday, and 
Friday nights.

Tue/Thu/Sat/Sun Nights
The Elm and Gilbo East Lots have 
some public spaces available 
overnight on Tuesday, Thursday, 
Saturday, and Sunday nights.

Tue/Thu/Fri/Sat/Sun Nights
The Wells Lot is the paved lot 
directly behind the Fairfield Inn 
(NOT the parking deck) and has 
some public spaces available on 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday, 
Saturday, and Sunday nigths.
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